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September 15, 2022

Greetings from the Orange Beach City Schools Child Nutrition Program (CNP).  We hope 
you’ve had a great start to the school year.  We are happy to provide our children with 
nutritious meals and snacks that promote their health and educational readiness.  
We are also happy to offer free and reduced price meals for qualifying households.

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you of a few important items.

1. Free and Reduced Meal Applications - if you would like to apply for free or 
reduced price meals for your child(ren), complete the Free and Reduced meal 
application attached. Once completed, print, sign, scan and email the document to 
mlambert@orangebeachboe.org or drop it by our office located at 4544 Orange 
Beach Boulevard, Orange Beach, AL 36531. Applications may also be turned in at 
the front office of your child’s school.

2. Prior year free and reduced price meal status ends September 22, 2022 - if
your child received free or reduced price meals last school year, his/her status will 
expire Thursday, September 22, 2022.  If you have not submitted your application 
for the 2022-23 school year by this date, your child will no longer be eligible for free
or reduced price meals.  Refer to point one above for the application process or 
contact your child’s school to complete an application.

3. Application status update for 2022-23 - If you submitted an application for the 
2022-23 school year and have not received an update on the status of your 
application, you may contact CNP Coordinator, Michaela Lambert via email at 
mlambert@orangebeachboe.org or by phone at 251-424-1730 for assistance.

4. Menus are now on our websites - You can now access our cafeteria menus on 
our school websites.  Please click on the appropriate link to see the menu.

OBES Menu OBMHS Menu
Feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Michaela Lambert, CNP Coordinator 


